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Hi Everyone, 
Please review the attached Plat of Survey of  Lot 1 in the SE 1/4, SE1/4, Sec.14,
T89N, R2W of the 5th P.M., Dubuque County, Iowa.
We are asking the City of Dyersville to please add this plat to their next scheduled
meetings for the plat process, unless the City wants to waive their right to review?
Any chance of the meetings done before April 15, 2024?  This is a Plat of Survey
and does not need to go through any County meetings.
We were asked to separate the Southeast Quarter of the Southeast Quarter in
Section 14 along the centerline of Wente Road so David Demmer Sr. can sell the
parcel on the south side of the road (Lot 1) to his son David Demmer Jr.
Please call or email with any questions. 
I have David Demmer Jr. included in this email if anyone has questions for him.
Thank you for your time and help. 
Take care. 
Sincerely, 
Rose

-- 

David P. Schneider PLS, PLA
Schneider Land Surveying & Planning, Inc.
P.O. Box 128
906 – 1st St. N
Farley, Iowa 52046 

Office- 563-744-3631
Cell- 563-599-4790
Email: daves@yousq.net

mailto:daves@yousq.net
mailto:ddemmer@mitm.com
mailto:mmichel@cityofdyersville.com
mailto:lpanton@cityofdyersville.com
mailto:tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com
mailto:tammy.henry@dubuquecountyiowa.gov
mailto:russell.weber@dubuquecountyiowa.gov
mailto:Jeff.Miller@dubuquecountyiowa.gov
mailto:jill.kloppenburg@dubuquecountyiowa.gov
mailto:jill.kloppenburg@dubuquecountyiowa.gov
mailto:Molly.Walkner@dubuquecountyiowa.gov
mailto:Amy.Schmerbach@dubuquecountyiowa.gov
mailto:Lindsey.Schreiber@dubuquecountyiowa.gov
mailto:daves@yousq.net


















